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Rainbow Room

Dear Parents,

It’s hard to believe we are in the last month of our school year.
Then we look at the children and see how much they have learned since
September and we know they are ready to move on to Kindergarten.
The morning prayer will be the Prayer Leader’s choice from the prayers
we have learned this year. The Fruit of the Spirit will be “Self Control”
symbolized by watermelon. We will continue to review the short vowel
sounds. The Dramatic Play area will be a flower shop followed by a
lemonade stand and then back to housekeeping.

Our last Show and Tell for the year will be your child’s choice.
Anything goes for this one. We will continue working in journals. Many
of the children are using them to draw, create and write. The children
are excited to be putting letter sounds together and read some easy
words.... this is very exciting!

Preschool graduation will be Thursday, May 26 at 6 PM.
Graduation caps will be sent home during the week. The children will
meet in the classroom at 5:45 with their caps in place.

The school picnic will be Friday, May 27 from 11 AM - 1 PM at
Langendorf Park. The whole family is invited.

It’s been a great year and we are looking forward to enjoying one
last month with your children.

Lauren Besetzny and Ruth Jones

Important Dates:
Wednesday, May 4: 9:15 - Muffins with Mom meet in the Church

Thursday, May 26- Graduation-Children in the classroom at 5:45
Friday, May 27- All School Picnic-Langendorf Park 11 AM -1 PM



